
February 13, 2023

Chair Appointed

Effective February 15, 2023, Erin Frew has been appointed Chair of the Property
Assessment Appeal Board. Ms. Frew was appointed to the Board as a Vice Chair in
2016 and has served the Board as Acting Chair since August 15, 2022. She has a Juris
Doctor and Bachelor of Science (Ecology) from the University of British Columbia.
Erin’s full bio is available on the Board’s website.

Message from incoming Chair:

I look forward to continuing to serve the Board and the people of British
Columbia in my role as Chair. I thank the Board staff and appointees for their
support through this transition. I am committed to providing British
Columbians with access to a fair, efficient, and timely assessment appeal
system.

For more information please see the government press release.

http://www.assessmentappeal.bc.ca/who-we-are/board-members/boardmemberbios/#frew
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2023AG0005-000158

